
Letter of Appreciation 

Dear [Babysitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 

for the incredible care you have provided for [Child's Name]. Your dedication and warmth have 

truly made a difference in our lives. 

Your ability to engage [Child's Name] in fun and educational activities has not only kept them 

entertained but has also helped them learn and grow in so many ways. We appreciate the 

patience and kindness you consistently display. 

Thank you for being such a wonderful part of our family. We are so lucky to have you as our 

babysitter! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


